
Hawley Super Class Graduates Earn Competition Licenses High on the Mountain at Bandimere Speedway 

 

As one of the most picturesque facilities on the annual tour list for Frank Hawley’s Drag Racing School, 

Bandimere Speedway was host to a recent Super Class where once again students of all ages and backgrounds 

worked closely with school founder and instructor, Frank Hawley in their quests for knowledge, competition 

licenses and of course, fun. 

Among the fourteen graduates were Don Grady and Jenna Jones, who both chose to train in one of the 

school’s dragsters for their class.  

Grady attended and acquired his NHRA license with his good friend and law enforcement colleague, Darren 

Walker and did so with the intention of gaining experience, while having a good time. “After doing the 

research it was clear Hawley’s School was the best choice,” he said. “I was right, it was a great experience. The 

driving was the most useful for me. I really had a great time and I learned a lot.” 

“I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

everyone there for a wonderful experience,” he 

added.  “The attention was great from my very first 

contact. Don’t be surprised if you see me return for 

one of the advanced courses. I would certainly 

recommend Frank Hawley’s Drag Racing School. I 

believe that anyone who is serious about drag 

racing owes it to themselves to learn how to do it 

correctly.” 

Unlike Grady, who came to the school with no prior 

drag racing experience, eighteen year old Jenna 



Jones has been competing at the Morristown, Colorado track for a few years and most recently in her high ten 

second Mustang. Jones is looking to make the move to NHRA Super Comp competition and attended Hawley’s 

school as her first step toward that goal.  

“I choose Frank Hawley's Drag Racing School because I have heard a lot of great things about it,” said Jones. “I 

enjoyed the class very much and I learned quite a bit. It was nice that Frank did not go easy on me or anyone 

when it came to making passes. It ensured me that I was doing things correctly and making it safely down the 

track.” 

Since earning her NHRA Super Comp license in Hawley’s Super Class, Jones has already made use of the new 

knowledge she picked up during her two day course. “The class helped me when I returned to racing the very 

next weekend. Some of the things Frank had to say, such as focusing on the lights and his tips on picking our 

point down track to go straight really have stuck with me.” 

“I would definitely recommend this class to other people because no matter how much racing experience you 

have, I feel that you will come away from the class having learned something new,” she continued. 

Frank Hawley’s Drag Racing School offers the Super Class year-round and in addition to Bandimere Speedway 

the school’s most popular course is available at many other NHRA National Event tracks across the country. 

Facility and course information can be obtained by visiting the school’s website www.frankhawley.com, by 

calling 866-480-7223 [Outside US 678-804-8835] and by following on Facebook!   

 

http://www.frankhawley.com/
http://www.facebook.com/home.php#!/pages/Frank-Hawleys-Drag-Racing-School/301442560007

